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alwa
by Sebastian Herkner



PROCESS
Each piece is created from uncoloured or coloured 
cast glass. Bubbles, streaks and other variations in 
size and colour are part of the production process, 
and not defects of the design or production. The 
frame is constructed in steel; powder coated (flat, 
5mm).

PROCESS
Each piece is created from uncoloured or coloured 
cast glass. Bubbles, streaks and other variations in 
size and colour are part of the production process, 
and not defects of the design or production. The 
frame is constructed in steel; powder coated (flat, 
5mm).

TABLE

MATERIAL
glass and steel

MATERIAL
glass and steel

380 Ø x 440 H
DIMENSIONS mm

560 Ø x 350 H
DIMENSIONS mm

ART. NR

5501Y-D
5501Y-SI
5501B-D
5501B-SI
5501GRE-D
5501GRE-SI
5501G-D
5501G-SI
5501T-D
5501T-SI

COLOUR

amber
amber
blue
blue
green
green
smoky grey
smoky grey
transparent
transparent

TOP

black
silver
black
silver
black
silver
black
silver
black
silver

BASE

ART. NR

5500Y-D
5500Y-SI
5500B-D
5500B-B
5500B-SI
5500GRE-D
5500GRE-SI
5500G-D
5500G-SI
5500T-D
5500T-SI

COLOUR

amber
amber
blue
blue
blue
green
green
smoky grey
smoky grey
transparent
transparent

TOP

black
silver
black
blue
silver
black
silver
black
silver
black
silver

BASE
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PROCESS
Each piece is created from uncoloured or coloured 
cast glass. Bubbles, streaks and other variations in 
size and colour are part of the production process, 
and not defects of the design or production. The 
frame is constructed in steel; powder coated (round, 
20mm and flat, 5mm).

PROCESS
Each piece is created from uncoloured or coloured 
cast glass. Bubbles, streaks and other variations in 
size and colour are part of the production process, 
and not defects of the design or production. The 
frame is constructed in steel; powder coated (round, 
20mm and flat, 5mm).
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TABLE TABLE

MATERIAL
glass and steel

MATERIAL
glass and steel

380 Ø x 440 H
DIMENSIONS mm

560 Ø x 350 H
DIMENSIONS mm

ART. NR

5601Y-D
5601Y-SI
5601B-D
5601B-SI
5601GRE-D
5601GRE-SI
5601G-D
5601G-SI
5601T-D
5601T-SI

COLOUR

amber
amber
blue
blue
green
green
smoky grey
smoky grey
transparent
transparent

TOP

black
silver
black
silver
black
silver
black
silver
black
silver

BASE

ART. NR

5600Y-D
5600Y-SI
5600B-D
5600B-B
5600B-SI
5600GRE-D
5600GRE-SI
5600G-D
5600G-SI
5600T-D
5600T-SI

COLOUR

amber
amber
blue
blue
blue
green
green
smoky grey
smoky grey
transparent
transparent

TOP

black
silver
black
blue
silver
black
silver
black
silver
black
silver

BASE



TABLE

ART. NR COLOURART. NR

5800Y
5800B
5800G
5800T

COLOUR

amber
blue
smoky grey
transparent
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5801Y
5801B
5801G
5801T

amber
blue
smoky grey
transparent

PROCESS
Each piece is created from uncoloured or coloured 
cast glass. Bubbles, streaks and other variations in 
size and colour are part of the production process, 
and not defects of the design or production.

PROCESS
Each piece is created from uncoloured or coloured 
cast glass. Bubbles, streaks and other variations in 
size and colour are part of the production process, 
and not defects of the design or production.

MATERIAL
glass

MATERIAL
glass

380 Ø x 440 H
DIMENSIONS mm

560 Ø x 350 H
DIMENSIONS mm
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